
 ADVANCED  YES NO POINTS 

Course heading is included (1 pt)   / 1 

Movie is correctly cited (Title. Company. 
Year.) (1 pt) 

  / 1 

Analysis includes a brief summary of the 
movie that includes main character or 

supporting character, plot, setting, and 
time period (century) in which the movie 
takes place. (4 pts) 

  / 4 

Analysis includes description of the scene 

that has been chosen to present to the 
class. (1 pt) 

  / 1 

Analysis explains why the scene is 
important: it explains the plot; describes 

the main character; or brings the plot to 
its conclusion. (4 pts) 

  / 4 

Analysis begins with historical statement 

that indicates whether movie is based on 
history or fiction (1 pt) 

  / 1 

Analysis includes a discussion about 
historical accuracy of the movie (this 

requires research). (2 pts) 

  / 2 

Analysis explains that the movie is 
fictional and states where the story comes 
from: a book, a play, a short story, or a 

screen play and includes in what way the 
movie is different than the book, play, or 
short story on which it is based (this 
requires research) (4 pts) 

  / 4 

    / 4 

Analysis includes at least 3 of the ten 
characteristics of the United States by 

integrating the characteristics into the 
analysis rather than simply listing 
characteristics that are in the movie (6 pts) 

  / 6 

Analysis includes in what ways the movie 

tells us about the present by explaining 
how the movie’s relevance can be seen in 
extant cultural, religious, political, social, 
economic, educational, environmental, 

scientific, technological, or militaristic 
practices. (6 pts) 

  / 6 

TOTAL 

 
/ 34 

 


